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                    Home learning    19.6.2020


Dear parents/ carers,

We hope you have had a lovely week.
Please remember that the home learning is there as a guide for structure and support, don’t feel pressured to do all of it as some days home learning might not be of importance as much as family time etc. Dip in and out of it as your family sees fit. We have tried to get the balance right with a mixture of activities.

Here is an overview of the learning we would like the children to be completing over the week beginning 22.06.20. In English, we will read the story ‘Knights and Dragons, Unite!’ and write character descriptions. In Maths, we will recap shapes. There are video links that will show your child how to do the daily activities. There is a practical activity each day that you can choose to do with your child instead of the work sheet or as a warmup activity. In Geography, we would like the children to draw sketch maps of our local area. For art this week, we would like the children to make their own Mandala art using objects. In Science, there is a presentation with information on what plants need and an activity that links to it. Jette will take a photo on Monday of the planted bulbs and seeds grown under different conditions so the children can follow the development and post it on Seesaw.  Our Science coordinator, Cat, has shared a weekly timetable for STEM clubs next week that the children can follow online. There is also a competition the children can enter if interested. For more information you can follow this link :https://www.stem.org.uk/news-and-views/news/stem-clubs-week-2020.

All documents will be saved as PDFs.
If you have any questions about home learning, please contact Jette Rayner (Year Group Leader) on jrayner14.309@lgflmail.org.

Have a wonderful week,
Sarah Chambers, Amber Bowery and Jette Rayner
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